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Taylor Community ~ 
Miles and Miles of Fabulous Smiles! 

Taylor Community 2017 Music Series 

Symphony Nova Chamber Players 

Sunday, May 21 at 3:00pm 

This performance is kindly sponsored by   
Taylor Residents Lois and Vincent Lunetta. 

Generously supported by Bank of New Hampshire,       
Taylor Communityôs 2017 Music Series is                       

free and open to the public. 

(Continued on Page 2) 

ñEverybody here is just so friendly!ò 

This was some of the feedback we received after a 
marketing event last week and itôs a common refrain 
from visitors.  Prospective residents who come to Tay-
lor will often say how the people they met or ran into 
while here, both residents and staff, were so friendly 
and welcoming.  I can think of no higher praise. 

People considering a move to Taylor are almost     
always looking into other communities at the same 
time and comparing what they see as the different 
strengths and weaknesses.  We are one of a number 
of excellent continuing care retirement communities in 
New England and each has its own set of what     
marketers often refer to as ñdistinct, competitive           
advantages.ò  In other words, what makes your    
community stand out above competing communities?  
For some that could be price, others may be most  
attractive because of their location, others stand out 
for their fine dining and what I refer to as ñcrystal and 
mahogany.ò  As you know, Taylor has many outstand-
ing features such as high quality healthcare, our 
beautifully maintained homes,  gardens and campus, 
and our robust and diverse activities, amenities and 
wellness programs to name just a few.  Yet again and 
again new residents tell us that it was the friendliness 
and welcome feeling they got when they visited that 
convinced them this is where they want to live. 

A visit and tour of the community is often pivotal in 
peopleôs decision of where to move.  This is when 
they get beyond the important facts and figures to the 
most important point of getting a ñfeelò for the place 
and imagining themselves living here.  It has always 
been my experience that the more residents and staff 
they come into contact with while here, the greater the 
likelihood they will move in as residents.  
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Staff Spotlight 

Lu Winsor 

If you moved to Taylor Community within the last 10 
years thereôs a good chance you already know Lu 
Winsor.  Lu joined Taylor as the admissions counse-
lor and has met with hundreds (if not thousands) of 
prospective residents and family members, helping 
them to explore different options and navigate the 
path that in many cases brought them here as new 
residents.  From a business standpoint she gets the 
importance of hitting or  exceeding the numbers, both 
in terms of occupancy and revenue.  Yet itôs clear in 
her everyday work that what drives her is a deep de-
sire to help people at a personal level.  Itôs common 
to see people coming back for a return visit being 
greeted with smiles and hugs like a reunion with 
friends or family.  Though her position is often 
thought of as sales, a more appropriate title would be 
counselor, helper or friend. 

A member of Taylorôs Leadership Team, Lu pitches 
in across all department lines and is always willing to 
help, both within marketing and elsewhere in the 
community.   

Prior to coming to Taylor, Lu worked for 18 years at 
Melnickôs Shoe Store, a Laconia landmark that was 
sold in 2007.  It was then she enrolled in an LNA 
class, but she landed the position here before the 
class started.  Though the role she went into was in 
marketing instead of health services, her desire and 
commitment to service for people is at her core.  
Over the years, Lu has also enjoyed shopping for 
furniture and accessories to stage model apartments 
and cottages. 

From the mix of responsibilities in a retail office to 
admission counselor was quite an adjustment.  Lu 
says, ñWorking with families who are making a major 
decision in their lives is the most rewarding thing Iôve 
ever done.ò 

Lu, her husband Bill, and their great big black      
German Shepherd Bella 
live in Sanbornton.  They 
have two daughters and 
three grandchildren which 
they spend a lot of time 
with.  They enjoy getting 
away in their motor 
home, kayaking, garden-
ing, constantly taking on 
new home projects and 
seldom sit still. 

~ Paul Charlton    

Safe Driving Program 
Presented by Allen Gable 

Thurs., June 1 
9:00am - 4:00pm 
Woodside 

This 6-hour program, developed by AARP, is a 
classroom refresher course to ensure that drivers 
50 years of age and older stay safe behind the 
wheel.  Upon successful completion of the course, 
participants may be eligible for a discount on their 
automobile insurance (check with your provider). 
Lunch in the Community Bistro will be available.  
Course fee is $15 for AARP members who show 
their membership card, $20 for all others.  There is 
limited space for this program; please register 
ASAP with Brenda Kean at 366-1226. 

ñEverybody here is just so friendly!ò 
(Continued from Page 1) 

Iôll wrap up with a quick story of a visit with a prospect 
couple who have since moved to Taylor.  They    
mentioned that the day before coming here they 
toured another CCRC in New Hampshire, a place 
with a great reputation which I have visited and 
toured and been thoroughly impressed with.  I asked 
them what they thought and they responded, òWe 
were not at all impressed.ò  That surprised me and so 
I asked them why and they noted that when they 
toured with the sales person, not once did she 
acknowledge other residents or staff they passed 
while touring.  Then she said to me, ñEvery step 
along the way today you knew other people who live 
here and work here by name, they knew you, and it 
was clear that thereôs just a friendly nature to the  
people of your community.ò  I think we may be so  
accustomed to the way things are that it simply 
seems natural and we might assume the same is true 
elsewhere. The feedback we get makes it clear thatôs 
not the case and this is a truly outstanding aspect of 
living at Taylor.  

As the weather warms and we come out of hiberna-
tion, all of us in marketing will be holding more events 
and conducting lots of tours. I hope weôll see you 
along the way and please always feel free to be part 
of the conversation.  As always, thanks for your    
support!  

 ~ Paul Charlton, Marketing Director 

Taylor Motto: 

Share a Smile 
Lend a Hand 

 


